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2008 OFFICERS 

 

Presidents Vice Presidents Secretary Treasurer  

Marian Kir chner 1

st

 Laura Erickson Linda Goforth Nancy Lemons 

aerobicmuk@aol.com rmllerickson@msn.com rimrhymes@hotmail.com rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net 

 

Shelly Kuropatwinski  2

nd

 Marlene Miller   

shellykuro@jesusanswers.com mvm100@msn.com 

 

 

CHAIRS 

 

Historian 

Brenda Edeskuty 

 

Librarian  

Jackie Young  

jnjyoung@msn.com 

 

Community Service 

Debbie Claytor  

coolclaytors@worldnet.att.net 

 

 

Publicity 

Debbie Hyman 

 

Quilt Show  - 2008 

??? 

 

Donation Quilt  - 2008 

Micki Taylor– Quilt 

???      –Ticket Sales 

 

 

 

Membership  

Dee Martinez 

 

Block of the Month 

Pandy Lolos 

 

County Fair 

??? 

 

Cluster 

Coordinator 

Evonne Holder 

Webmaster 

Shirley Klosterbuer  

sklostb@earthlink.net  

 

Newsletter 

Joan Williams  

williamstj@earthlink.ne

t 

Deadlines for Newsletters is 10 

days before each monthly 

meeting. 

 

 

 

Tell your quilt’s story—add a label. 

 

January Guild Meeting  -- January 22, 2008 at the White Rock Baptist Church 

 

Carole Rinard will speak on "Getting into Character:   Costume Embellishment at the Santa Fe 

Opera" 

One of the things that makes a production at the Santa Fe Opera so special is the attention to 

detail in costumes so that the singer becomes that character for the evening.   Selection of 

fabrics, trims and the construction of the garments to fit the singer make the person believable 

as the character.  No detail is too small - even though, perhaps, it is only the maker who 

knows that the ladybug is nestled in the wreath of a chorus member in Falstaff.   Carole Rinard 

has been a volunteer in the costume shop for 19 seasons and has witnessed the many w ays of 

helping the singer to get into character through costuming.   

 

Block of the Month:  January 2008 

 

The January block of the month is the Heart Block.  See instructions attached or pick up the 

directions and fabric at Pandy’s.  The February block of the month directions and fabric will 

be available at the January meeting for $1.00.   

 



 

 

Upcoming Programs: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynn Ann Pruvost  

 

Lynn Ann Pruvost passed away quietly with her family at her bedside on Friday, Nov. 2, 2007, in Rio 

Rancho, N.M. A celebration of her life will take place from 1 pm to 3 pm Sunday, Feb. 17, 2008, at Fuller 

Lodge in Los Alamos. The family has asked the quilters to provide the food. Please bring finger food or 

cookies to Fuller Lodge at or before 1 pm. Please contact Sue Friar at 672-1641 if you have questions and 

to let her know what you intend to bring. 

Pandy's Quilt Store will be closed at Sunday Feb. 17 so all may attend the memorial. 

 

Community Service 

It's time for our annual Valentine's Day Luncheon for the RSVP Senior 

Quilters. It will be on Wednesday, February 13, 2008, at the Betty Ehart Senior 

Center (which is behind Mesa Library), 11:00 A.M. Bring a dish to share, 

quilt(s) for show and tell if you can, and arrive at the Center around 11:00. We 

will eat lunch first about 11:45, and then show the quilts that we brought. A 

sign-up sheet will be passed around at the January meeting. 

 

Cluster News: 

If you would like to be in a cluster, please email me with your preferences, or fill out a cluster form at the 

next meeting.   

What fun things are happening in your cluster?  If you are doing something special or extra fun, 

please share the ideas with the guild and spread the joy.   

---evonneholder@earthlink.net 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Events: 

Museum of Interantional Folk Art in Santa Fe Gee's Bend Quilts and Beyond: Louisiana Bendolph, Mary 

Lee Bendolph, Thornton Dial & Lonnie Holley In the Bartlett Wing Through May 11, 2008  This 

exhibition takes an in-depth look at the creative vision of a master quilt-maker, Mary Lee Bendolph, and 

the intersecting artistic worlds in which she participates.  

Sunday, January 20, 2008, 1:00 - 4:00 pm Martin Luther King Holiday Program, Gallery Talk with artists 

Mary Lee Bendolph Gallery Talk (cosponsored by the Textile Arts Alliance); and Lonnie Holley "yard art" 

artisit. By Museum admission, New Mexico residents FREE on Sundays!  

February:   

Katie Pasquini Masopust will be here.  She will give a lecture on “The Art Quilt” at our regular Tuesday 

meeting, February 26

th

.  There will be a two-day workshop on Friday, February 29

th

 and Saturday, 

March 1

st

.  Her website is:  http://www.katiepm.com/ 

 

For information on the workshop contact Laura Erickson.   

 

May: 

Louisa Smith will be coming. 

 

August:  

Libby Lehman will be back to visit. 
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